
My dear students and parents, 

 

Welcome to a new SchoolNova year! My name is Inna Sus and I will be 

your Mathematics teacher this year. This is going to be a wonderful and fun 

school year! 

During this class, we will learn new things, revisit old material, discuss ideas, solve 

problems, ask questions, and, of course, play games. All subjects we plan to cover this 

year are collected in the classwork book. Also, all homeworks are gathered in two 

books: one has odd-numbered homeworks and the other even-numbered ones –-we 

will exchange them every week. Homework will be assigned every week and it is 

expected that students complete all assignments. Try not to have your child do their 

homework in one day. I recommend you do a couple of problems per day throughout 

the week, unless the child really, really wants to do it all in once! If your child struggles 

with any of the problems and you are unable to help, please ask him/her to do their 

best and leave the problem as is. In this way, when I will check the work, I can better 

pinpoint weak spots and during the class time, we will work on them. If you and your 

child have a question about homework please feel free to contact me via e-mail or ask 

me after class. Please bring your books every day!   

Please try not to miss school, but if your child is sick or away, you can always find 

the missing homework and classwork in your workbooks and on our SchoolNova 

website in the Homework section. Please try not to be late for the class. It is very 

disruptive especially for children. 

During the 2019-2020 school year, each student will be provided with pencils, 

paper, erasers, rulers, cutouts, scissors, small prizes, etc.  Because of these 

miscellaneous expenses, it was agreed that each math teacher is to collect $10 

materials fee.  

I am looking forward to a successful academic year! If you have any questions 

feel free to contact me before or after class, or just email me at innasus@yahoo.com 

 

Sincerely, 

Inna Sus 


